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Welcome to the September edition of our newsletter that gives you a glimpse of PPS happenings.

BASE APTITUDE EXAM
On 02/09/2022 BASE
Education conducted a
Science Aptitude Test at the
school premises for classes
VII to X .

On 04/09/2022, Class X students organised variety of
games for teachers and support staff. They greeted their
teachers with flowers and entertained with a plethora of
dances.

On 05/09/2022, a formal celebration of Teachers’ Day
was organized by the Management. Chief Guest Shri. Ravi.
S, IPS, IGP, KSRP Chairman PPS addressed the gathering
and enlightened the audience with a motivational talk.
The teachers were honoured with a gift of appreciation.
The day’s programme culminated with a sumptuous
lunch.

TEACHERS’ DAY CELEBRATION
Teacher's Day was celebrated in PPS with a lot of pomp and
galore. It was a wonderful occasion for celebrating and
enjoying the beautiful bond shared by teachers and
students.

SCIENCE IN ACTION

From 02/09/2022 to 04/09/2022, a Science Exhibition,
‘Science in Action’ was conducted at Jawaharlal Nehru
Planetarium. It was inaugurated by Ishwar Reddy, the well
known astrophysicist. Our school students participated in
the 3 days event and presented certain science exhibits.
Many schools and the public visited the venue. Our students
received participation certificates and loads of appreciation
from all.
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INTER-HOUSE QUIZ

On 07/09/2022, Inter-House Quiz (Senior Category) was

organised. Shraddha House bagged the 1st prize, followed

by Medha House 2nd prize and Prajna House 3rd prize. On

08/09/2022, Inter-House Quiz (Junior Category) was

organised. Karuna House bagged the 1st prize, followed by

Medha House 2nd prize and Pragna House 3rd prize. The

event was graced by Sri. K.S. Raghunath, Commandant, 4th

Battallion and Assistant Secretary, PPS.

HEALTH AWARENESS PROGRAMME

On 07/09/2022, an awareness programme on ‘Menstrual

Hygiene’ was organised to educate the girl students on

menstrual health, hygiene and management. Mrs. Anitha

Rao, former air hostess and educationist, founder of

Sakriya NGO was the Chief Guest. Girl students of class

VIII, IX attended the programme. They were educated on

the importance of menstrual health, hygiene, and were

briefed on good hygiene practices that need to be followed

for one’s general well being.

On 09/09/2022, on account of

Teachers’ Day, two of our teachers,

Shri. Nagesh A. and Smt. Archana

Gupta were felicitated by Rotary

Downtown, Bangalore, for their

sincere efforts in educating children.

Teachers were presented with a

memento ‘Service Above Self’,

certificate of appreciation and a fruit

basket. The event was held at Rotary

House of Friendship, Lavelle Road,

Bangalore. The Chief guests were

Rtn. Tejaswini Jaysimha, President,

Rtn. Muraleedharan and Secretary,

Rtn. Arabinda. R.D.

Rtn. Tejaswini Jaysimha, Rtn. Arvinda, Rtn. Chandra

Shekar, Past President, Raghu Allan, Sri M.V.

Ramakrishna Prasad, DIG KSRP, Sri K.S. Raghunath,

Commandant, 4th Battalion and Assistant Secretary, PPS,

Smt. B. Nanda, Principal. Smt. Thanuja Sunder, HM graced

the event. The new office bearers were introduced and

bestowed with badges. (Ananya- President, Prathika- Vice

President, Amogh- Secretary, Tarun- Treasurer) Rtn.

Tejaswini congratulated the members and briefed about

their duties and role in serving the society.

INTERACT CLUB 
INSTALLATION 

CEREMONY
On 07/09/2022, the
installation
ceremony of the
Interact Club was
organised by the
Rotary Downtown.



NIE WORKSHOP ON VEDIC MATHS

On 09/09/2022, NIE Workshop was organised. There were

sessions on ‘Vedic Maths’ for classes VI and VII. Tips on

how to improve concentration and tips for preparing for

competitive exams were shared by Miss. Vijaya Lakshmi,

NIE Coordinator.
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TARAMANDALA SCIENCE TALENT EXAM

On 10/09/2022, Taramandala Science Talent Exam was

held for classes LG to X. Nearly 500 students took part in

the exam.

From 15/09/2022 to 23/09/2022, mid term exam was 

held for students of Nursery to XII.

From 09/09/2022 to 12/09/2022, an awareness

programme on ‘Reintroduction of Cheetah’ was organised.

To create awareness on signification of bringing back

Cheetah in India, CBSE jointly with National Museum of

Natural History (NMNH) organized awareness programme

for school students of classes VIII to XII. In this context,

Social Science teachers showed a PowerPoint presentation

to sensitise children on the topic.

PUTANI VIGNANA SCIENCE TALENT EXAM

On 08/09/2022, Putani Vignana

Science Talent Exam was held at our

school. 412 students from classes UKG

to X attempted the national level talent

exam.

On 15/09/2022, a team of teachers (Smt. Thanuja Sunder,

HM, Miss K. Swati and Miss. Shwetha) visited North Hill

International School, Hebbal to get to know about

preprimary classes.

On 19/09/2022, Madiwala Health Centre has given DPT

and DT vaccination to PPS students. DPT vaccine was

given to 60 students aged between 5-6 years and DT

vaccine to 210 students between the age group of 10-11

years and 15-16 years.

On 23/09/2022, keeping the Dussehra festive spirit alive,

a Dussehra Doll Exhibition was arranged at the KG Block.

The students of Kindergarten and the faculty of the school

displayed their favourite collection of traditional dolls in

the exhibition. Viewing of the exhibits were arranged for

the entire school students. From 24/09/2022 to

05/10/2022, school closed for Dussehra vacation.

On 28/09/2022, on the occasion of Vijayadashmi, Ayudha

Puja and Saraswati Puja were performed at PPS. Smt. B.

Nanda, Principal, PPS graced the event. Students of class

XI and XII attended the Puja.

That's all for now.. Thanks for reading!


